Eastern Cyclo-Cross Association

Annual General Meeting

Sunday 1st February 2015
Furze Hill, Mistley 
Starting Straight after the Prize Presentation

Agenda
1. Apologises
2. Minutes from the previous AGM
3. Matters arising from minutes
4. Chairman’s Report
5. Treasurers Report
6. League Co-ordinator Report
7. Election of Officials
Chair: Ian Poole
Secretary: Keely Bunton
Treasurer: Neil Pears
Events Co-ordinator: Vacant position 

Webmaster: Dave Copland
Commissaire Co-ordinator: Pete Whelan
Coaching Co-ordinator: Vacant Position
Youth Development Officer: Vacant Position
Press Secretary: Vacant Position 
Regional Board Representative: Ian Poole 

Riders Representative: Steve Grimwood
Riders Representative: Ross Tricker 

Women Riders Representative: Vacant Position 
8. Proposals – 
Proposal from the Committee - To alter the points awarded and the gap between them, especially those awarded to the Top 10
Proposal from Alan French – To change the closing day for events to the Tuesday before the event to allow for flexibility 
Proposal from Alan French – To have confirmed signing on times to ensure everyone can sign on throughout the day but lots of volunteers are not required 

Proposal from Shaun Aldous – To give Vet Women a separate league points table as they will be awarded separate league points

Proposal from Shaun Aldous – That the ‘In event of a tie’ rule is changed so results will be looked at on ‘count back’ first before using total points

9. League Open Forum
